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 Saint Elizabeth Community Announces Plans to Sell Saint Elizabeth Manor 

 

Warwick> Saint Elizabeth Community President, Matthew R. Trimble and Board Chair, Craig W.  

Carpenter announced today that after careful, serious, and lengthy consideration, that The Board of 

Trustees and Executive Leadership has decided to sell Saint Elizabeth Manor in Bristol.  This 

decision was made after reviewing all options, and with the strategic plan of the overall 

organization in mind. 

 

A purchase and sales agreement has been signed with Green Tree Healthcare Management, and an 

application will be submitted to the RI Department of Health for approval of the sale. It is 

anticipated that the sale will be finalized by March 2021.  

 

Additionally, Beth Russell, Administrator of Saint Elizabeth Manor, and Kathy Parker, Director of 

Admissions for Saint Elizabeth Community will remain as employees of Saint Elizabeth 

Community. Their new roles will be announced in February.    

 

Saint Elizabeth Manor, a skilled nursing and rehabilitation center, has been an important member of 

Saint Elizabeth Community since 1990.  The major factor influencing the decision is the strategic 

direction of the organization, which among many initiatives includes, supporting the staffing and 

growth within our current entities and expanding our home and community-based services. 
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